
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 8/15/2012 5:34:53 PM 
To: Zafar, Marzia (marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: Tree Trimming 

It cost me internally. 

Original Message 
From: Zafar. Marzia lroailtoimarzia.zafaf@cpuc.ca.govl 
Sent: Wednesday, August 15, 2012 4:50 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K 
Subject: RE: Tree Trimming 

Yes!!! Thank you. 

Original Message 
From: Cherry, Brian K 1 roailto:BKC7@pge.coml 
Sent: Wednesday, August 15, 2012 4:20 PM 
To: Zafar, Marzia 
Subject: Tree Trimming 

Tom and I had a meeting with Electric Operations regarding Tree Trimming. We are moving forward with a 
solution that could become effective 1/1/13. 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/conipanv/privacY/custoroef/ 
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